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PUBLIC NOTICE

RECHANNELIZATION OF THE 18GHz MICROWAVE FREQUENCY BAND
NEW CHANNEL PLAN

The attention of Telecommunications Operators are herby drawn to the following;

1. That the Commission, following consultation with the industry has decided to
rechannelize the 18GHz microwave frequency band from the original 3.5MHz plan
to 27.5MHz plan in accordance with recommendation ITU-R F.595-10.

2. That this new plan takes effect from January 1, 2015.
3. That from January 1, 2015, 3.5MHz channel plan will no longer be accommodated.
4. New assignments on the band shall henceforth be based on the 27.5MHz plan.

5. Channel aggregation shall no longer be allowed.

Signed

Dr. Eugene Juwah
Executive Vice Chairman/CEO



